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Bearing in mind my previous comments [Scoping Opinion], I don’t think there’s 

anything related to below-ground archaeology that I need to comment on. 

 

There are potential setting issues for various heritage assets of course.  Ordinarily 

the comments of Historic England would cover Scheduled Monuments such as 

Portland Castle and The Verne, and I take it that James Weir is commenting on 

listed buildings (I’m copying this to James for information and further comment if he 

wishes). 

 

All the best 

 

Steve 

 


